
Editor: Tami Stevenson Derby City H.O.G. Chapter #3526   January 2025

Sponsored by: Bluegrass Harley-Davidson 1

Here’s what our 
New Years Day 
riders experienced: 

Cha-Cha Watson said “This 
was my first time participating…
and wanted to embrace it fully.  
Riding…all year motivated me to 
join despite the cold. …Focusing 
on mental toughness to push 
through.  Next time I plan to be 
better prepared with heated 
gear.”

Ron & Karla Dunbar said it 
was “A great ride” and “The 
people at the…gas station…let us 
stay until we warmed up and 
even gave us free coffee.”

Joshua Coy Stout simply stated 
it was “Super cold!”

No doubt it was cold, but not as 
bad as it has been lately.  So stay 
encouraged to get out there, 
safely, and enjoy the ride any 
chance you get!

Bluegrass Harley-Davidson has 
what you need to keep warm on 
cold days, just ask Stacie, Kelly or 
any of the helpful crew in 
Motorclothes!

🎉Happy New Year!🎉  

The saying goes, “Can’t ride every day if you 
don’t ride on the first!” So, Steve Carlisle led 

these brave souls and kept that tradition 
going!   Congratulations to this ambitious 
group!  May your motors keep you riding, 

your seats be cushioned and your tires stick 
to the road🏍
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Time to Renew your Chapter 
Membership!

Go to 
www.dchog.com 

For NEW 
members, click on 

“Become A 
Member” 

For NEW Members 
Click on “Become A 

Member” 
For Renewals, click 
on “Member Info & 

Forms”

Scroll down to 
HOG Chapter 
Membership 
Application 

(It is 
Downloadable)

Type on the form 
and print it out! 

Return with your $20 
cash or Check (note 
year of 2025) to the 

HOG box in the 
lounge or to 

Stephanie Happel at 
Chapter meeting.

Members Only Upcoming Event:

Kickstart Party!

February 22, 2025 at 6:30 p.m.  
Kathy Jordan will be collecting $20 
per person beginning at our January 
Chapter meeting. Cash, or check 
(payable to DC HOG) or Venmo.  
Contact dchogactivities@gmail.com 
to help or more info.

National H.O.G. News: 

Sturgis Motorcycle Rally: Aug.1-8, 2025

HOG Rally info & Registration has opened 
for the 2025 Touring & Regional Rallies. 
Go to www.Harley-Davidson.com ,click on 
“Experience”, “Events” then “HOG Rally 
Map” to see all of them in the U.S. and 
around the world.

An increased Challenge for 2025 in 
accompaniment to “50 Rides One Nation” 
is “15 for ‘25”.  Now 15 locations specially 
selected across the U.S. for you to 
experience and collect that beautiful coin!  
Look for your Membership book in your 
mailbox soon!

http://www.dchog.com
http://www.Harley-Davidson.com
mailto:dchogactivities@gmail.com
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This month’s Editor’s Feature: “Outside The 
Helmet” is dedicated to member, Rebecca 
“Becky” Skeen, who was featured in 
December’s newsletter.  Our thoughts and 
prayers are with her husband Eddie and 
their family.

Member, Laura Farmer 
enjoys creating crafts.  
Here’s an earring holder!

Member, Whitney Jones 
travels to Sri Lanka every 
year to work with orphans 
and at-risk children.

Besides enjoying time spent with 
his grandkids, member Ray 
Dunbar and his wife Charlotte 
frequents the entertaining shows at 
Derby Dinner Playhouse.
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